Result of LGC posts likely to be announced soon

The long wait of thousands of candidates who appeared for exam
followed by typing test for the posts of Lower Grade Clerk (LGC) is
likely to be over soon. According to the Dy. Secretary (Personnel),
A&N Administration, Mrs. Krishna Chakraborty, the results of the LGC
posts are ready and will be published after the Lt. Governor gave his
approval. However, she was not sure how long it will take. “I don’t
know when the result will be published. IOt is under submission to the
Lt. Governor,” the Dy. Secretary said refusing to give any dateline for the
declaration of result.

But indications are that the result would be out sooner than later as the
Lt. Governor is widely known not to keep anything pending at his end.

The A&N Administration had conducted a written examination (Phase-I)
on 9th Nov, 2014 to fill up 302 vacancies of Lower Grade Clerk under
the category UR (General), OBC reserved, ST, Persons with disability,
Meritorious Sports persons and Local Ex-Servicemen.

A total 21,999 candidates were eligible for the written examination. On
12th Feb, 2016, the result of written exam was declared and 1746
candidates cleared the exam. Then the typing test (Phase-II) for 1746
candidates was conducted by the Administration with the assistance of
Staff Selection Commission, New Delhi at Port Blair in April 2016.

It is almost four months but the result has not yet been declared. The
candidates are gradually losing their patience as their fate hangs in
balance. But now their long wait is likely to end very soon.



